



John R. Landry, D.P.M. Joe T. Southerland, D.P.M. R. David Warren, D.P.M. Linnie V. Rabjohn, D.P.M. Ryan N. Lawrence, D.P.M.

Arlington Foot & Ankle Center

400 W. Arbrook Blvd., Suite 201 Arlington, TX 76014 817-467-1990 817-466-8737 fax

Mansfield Foot & Ankle Center

1001 Matlock Road, Suite 103 Mansfield, TX 76063 817-467-1990

Fellow, American College of Foot and Ankle Surgeons

**Diplomates**, American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery

Members, Texas Podiatric Medical Association



Dear Patient,

We are writing to inform you that Dr Southerland is relocating out of state and his last day with Arlington Mansfield Foot and Ankle will be March 28, 2024. However, he is leaving you in the good hands of his physician partners listed below. We are confident that we can continue to deliver the quality of healthcare that you deserve.

**John R Landry, DPM** is board certified in Foot Surgery by the American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery with over 30 years of experience.

**R David Warren, DPM** is a board-certified podiatric surgeon with over 15 years of experience.

**Ryan Lawrence, DPM** is a board-certified podiatric surgeon specializing in wound care, trauma and activity-related injuries.

**Linnie Rabjohn, DPM** is a board-certified podiatric surgeon providing care in our Mansfield location.

Please visit www.footanklecenters.com for any additional information. If you have any questions about this transition, please contact our office at 817-467-1990. The office staff will be able to assist you and answer any of your questions.

You do have the right to choose your healthcare provider and if you choose to be treated elsewhere you will just need to fill out a medical records request form and we will have a copy of your medical records sent to that office.

Sincerely,

Physicians and Staff at Arlington Mansfield Foot and Ankle